
	

	

19	March	2020	

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The PDHPE faculty will provide for continuity of learning for your child in the event of a 
school closure.  To facilitate this, we have set up a Google classroom for every year group. 
Teachers will be uploading work to these virtual classrooms for your child to complete at 
home. The work will include PowerPoints to follow, videos, questions and worksheets.  
 
If your child does not have access to the internet at home, they need to meet with their 
teacher as soon as possible to organise alternative work. 
 
The code for your child is as follows: 
 
Year 7 PDHPE-   x5lwgse 
Year 8 PDHPE-   u7qm6x5 
Year 9 PDHPE-   rafszb4 
Year 10 PDHPE-   azf6dtx 
Year 9 PASS -   4tdhfkb 
Year 10 PASS -   5mruh23 
 
Please feel welcome to contact me regarding any faculty matter, 
 
 
 
Ms S Fisher 
Head Teacher PDHPE and Sport  
 
susan.f.fisher@det.nsw.edu.au  
 
 


